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The Southern New England Broker's Council of Weichert, Realtors recently celebrated the
accomplishments of their real estate sales associates for 2007 with a reception at The Woodwinds
in Branford. Personally presenting the awards from Weichert Real Estate Affiliates of New Jersey
were: Kirk Miller, vice president of sales & management services; Mark Hanna, vice president of
business development; Mary Jo Erikson, vice president, member services; and Ann Harper, vice
president, administration/information services. 
Managing partners Clem Fucci, Tom Cavaliere, and Nick Mastangelo of Weichert, Realtors Regional
Properties are delighted to recognize the following local sales associates who have distinguished
themselves through their hard work, and their dedication to meeting their client's needs.
Achieving the Top Overall Agent award in the company as well as the President's Club award was
Darlene Eaton. Toni Ross also was a recipient of the President's Club award. Lou Buonfiglio, Jr.
received the Ambassador's Club award. Executive Club award recipients were Enilda Rosas, Gigi
Mancini and Mary Radziszewski. Recipients of the Sales Achievement award were Maryann White,
Charles Mensa, John Hedden, Stephen Mankulics, Nancy Corbally, Maria Renaldi, James Brandl,
Melanie Heltke,  Christine Brown and Mary Facenda.
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